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PRODUCT RESTOCK BULLETIN – FOR IMMEDIATE ATTENTION

DATE:  January 23, 2018
Darigold is requesting an immediate removal and restock of the following codes of Darigold Fat Free Chocolate Milk half-pints. This product does not meet our quality standards, as some units may contain a small amount of food grade sanitizer.
PLEASE REMOVE THE FOLLOWING PRODUCT FROM STORE SHELVES AND INVENTORY:   
	Product Description
	DG Item Numbers
	UPC
	Size
	Code(s)

	Darigold FF Chocolate
	59946-4 (In House)
	26400-40950
	Half Pint
	02/06

	Darigold FF Chocolate
	58039-9 (Cross-Dock)
	26400-40950
	Half Pint
	02/06


IMPORTANT!  This issue poses no health concerns.
Please remove and destroy the product with the affected codes listed above from both back room inventory and shelves.

Please contact your salesperson for instructions on accounting for the product.

AGAIN, THIS IS NOT A RECALL, IT IS A VOLUNTARY PRODUCT WITHDRAWAL.
If you have any questions, please contact your local Darigold sales representative.    Rob Horton  425-200-8441
